CSC

CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION
Republic of the Philippines

ADVISORY
TO : ALL INTERESTED APPLICANTS OF THE AUGUST 9, 2020 CSE-
PPT
SUBJECT Suspension of Filing of Applications for the August 9, 2020 CSE-

PPT until Further Notice due to COVID-19

Be advised that the FILING OF APPLICATIONS for the August 9, 2020 Career Service
Examination, Pen and Paper Test (CSE-PPT) for Professional and Sub-Professional levels,
which was set from May 11, 2020 to June 10, 2020, is SUSPENDED until further notice.

The suspension of the filing of applications is in view of the extended implementation up to
May 15, 2020 of the enhanced community quarantine in the National Capital Region,
Region 1ll, Region IV-A, and other select provinces, and general community quarantine for
the rest of the country.

For information and guidance.

ALICIA dela ROSA-BALA

Chairperson

29 April 2020
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